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RADII Releases Two-Part MMA Documentary “Way of the Warrior” 
The documentary shares inspiring stories from both established and up-and-

coming mixed martial artists in China and explores how the sport is 
transcending boundaries 

 
RADII’s two-part mini-documentary film Way of the Warrior, which is co-produced by 
RADII STUDIOS and Homework Productions, will premiere online on April 13. (Click 
here to register for the premiere.)  
 
Way of the Warrior follows three of China’s up-and-coming MMA talents while also 
exploring the journey of the country’s first UFC world champion.  
 
Among the profiled fighters, Qiu Lun comes from a modest family background in 
Southwest China’s Sichuan province, and – after a stint at the notorious Enbo Fight 
Club – is now fighting for a shot at competing in the UFC. Meanwhile, Song Yadong 
leads the pack as number nine globally in the bantamweight class, a fearless 
challenger who moves to California to train with Hall of Famer Urijah Faber, the founder 
of Team Alpha Male. 
 
Also featured in the film is Shi Ming, a student of traditional Chinese medicine, who, 
inspired by the UFC world champion Zhang Weili, not only breaks social norms but 
also challenges gender stereotypes in China. 
 
The personalities in Way of the Warrior come from not only across China but from 
around the world and across the socio-economic spectrum. Their bonds of friendship 
and commitment to the sport they love highlight a powerful truth: Sports know no 
boundaries. More specifically, MMA’s arrival in China has created deep connections 
and helped many Chinese fighters to find their place in the world by choosing the road 
less traveled. 
 
“This film is a collection of inspiring human stories which highlight the power of 
perseverance, courage and dedication all centered around the love of sport,” 
comments Executive Producer Brian A. Wong.   

“China has a long martial arts tradition, but it’s new to mixed martial arts. In making 
this documentary, I hope people can see the big potential of MMA in China and can 
celebrate the great value of sportsmanship,” says Way of the Warrior director Billy 
Starman. 

 



From China’s rural countryside to the nation’s pulsing metropolises to the great US of 
A, join us on a journey to unpack the experiences, triumphs, and gut-punch setbacks 
of Chinese MMA fighters. 
 
The first official trailer for Way of the Warrior was released on YouTube and RADII’s 
social media accounts on April 1. Way of the Warrior episode one and two will be 
available to view on YouTube and radiichina.com from April 13 and 27, respectively. 
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About RADII: 
Founded in 2017, RADII’s (rā’dē-ī’) mission is to captivate the world through stories 

that transcend boundaries. We are an independent platform of artists, writers and 

creators dedicated to showing the rarely explored sides of new China. We shine a 

light on topics that bring young global thinkers together through multimedia content 

and events.  

 

Visit us at www.radiichina.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


